
From: Brad Miller [mailto:bmiller@anmsystems.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 10:53 AM 
To: James Russ <James.Russ@transit-works.com> 
Subject: RE: double out doors 
 
Jim, 
 
We sent out a letter last September concerning this. You were given the option of abstaining from using vehicles with airbags. Transit Works 
agreed that this would be the best way to go and signed a letter to that affect. If that needs to be looked at again, we can do that. There are 2 
rules we need to keep in mind here. Compliance with FMVSS 214 and air bag deployment. They are separate issues. We do not feel comfortable 
with in installation of our system on any bus with airbags included because we don’t know of the potential interaction with the airbag system. 
This same statement has been made to all of our customers. FMVSS 214 applies to all vehicles under 10,001 lbs GVRW. Our double-out door 
system has not been tested to meet those requirements and we recommend that it not be used in those vehicles.  
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